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MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF 
MAMARONECK HELD ON MONDAY, MARCH 8, 2010 AT 7:30 P.M. IN THE COURTROOM AT 

VILLAGE HALL, MAMARONECK, NEW YORK 
  

PRESENT:   Mayor    Norman S. Rosenblum 
 

Trustees   Louis N. Santoro 
    Toni Pergola Ryan 

John M. Hofstetter 
         
    Village Manager  Richard Slingerland 
   
    Village Attorney  Christie McEvoy-Derrico 
 
    Police Department  Chief Edward Flynn 
 
    Clerk-Treasurer  Agostino A. Fusco 
   
ABSENT:   Trustee   Marianne V. Ybarra 
 
 

  

 Mr. Slingerland informed the Board that changes and corrections have been made to this 

Proposed Local Law at the last Board meeting.  There are federal standards under the clean water act 

that should have been adopted two years ago.  This law was reviewed by the DEC in concept and they 

were fine with it.  Mr. Slingerland stated that Trustee Ryan asked if this law was reviewed by the land 

use boards and as it was not, Mr. Slingerland recommended that the hearing be continued at the 

March 22, 2010 meeting so that the land use boards have an opportunity to comment. 

 

 The Board agreed to adjourn the meeting to the March 22, 2010 Regular Board Meeting. 

 

  

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED BY: 

AGOSTINO A. FUSCO, CLERK-TREASURER 


